
NOTICE 
Amendments to Water Operating Licences  

 

Following a decision published on 15 May 2009, the Economic Regulation Authority 
(Authority) has approved an amendment to all water licences to remove the requirement for 
licensees to report incidents.   

This amendment deletes clause 3, Incident Reporting, from Schedule 5 – Information 
Requirements from each licence.   

This licence amendment is effective from 15 May 2009 under section 31 of the Water 
Services Licensing Act 1995.  

Copies of the amended operating licences can be obtained from the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Mick Geaney 
Assistant Director Licensing 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
6 July 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7566/2/20090515%20Decision%20on%20the%20Draft%20Incident%20Reporting%20Manual%20for%20Electricity,%20Gas%20and%20Water%20Licensees%20and%20the%20Amendment%20of%20Water%20Services%20Operating%20Licences.pdf

